

Treasurer

Donna@theangelsintheoutfield.org

Donna first became aware of The Angels in the Outfield several years ago when a friend invited her and her husband to attend the annual fundraiser auction. After attending two auctions, she then began volunteering for the auction and the holiday store. It was through these experiences of meeting people involved with Angels and hearing about the children that Angels supports that she understood this was an organization she was looking to be a part of. When the opportunity to be on the Board of The Angels in the Outfield was offered, she knew it was right where she needed to be. Donna and her husband raised their two sons in Oregon City where they currently live. She has worked for the past 24 years as a controller in a small local business.